
 
 

MEMO 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees 

    

FROM:    Dr. Richard S. Lapidus, President 

 

RE:  Sabbatical Leave Requests AY2024-2025 

 

DATE:  November 14, 2023 

 

 

In accordance with the agreement between the Board of Higher Education and the Massachusetts State College 

Association, I am recommending approval of sabbatical leaves for the 2024-2025 academic year. Such leaves are 

granted on the basis of academic quality of the proposal, as well as other criteria. Prior to my review, requests 

were initially reviewed by department chairs and Dr. Pat Marshall, Provost and Vice President for Academic 

Affairs.  

 
Fall Semester 2024 —09/01/24-01/13/25 

Eric Williams (pre-approved deferral)    Biology/Chemistry 

Samuel Tobin       Communications Media 

Brady Chen       Computer Science 

Robert Shapiro       Education 

Nirajan Mani       Engineering Technology 

Timothy Hilliard      Exercise and Sports Science 

 

Spring Semester 2025—01/14/25-05/31/25 

Megan Krell       Behavioral Sciences 

John Ludlam       Biology/Chemistry 

Kay Kim       Business Administration 

Kelly Morgan       Communications Media 

Elyse Clark       Earth, Geographic, and Public Health Sciences 

Eric Budd       Economics, History, and Political Science 

Hong Yu       Engineering Technology 

Steve Edwards       English Studies 

Michael Hoberman      English Studies 

Wafa Unus       English Studies 

Karen Keenan       Exercise and Sports Science 

Jonathan Harvey      Humanities 

Andrea Olmstead      Humanities 

Yasser Derwiche Djazaerly     Humanities 

Karina Bautista       Humanities 

Amy McGlothlin      Humanities 

Sara Wright       Mathematics    

        

Full Year—09/01/24-05/31/25 

N/A 

 

 

 


